Burke, Ruth A

From: Elizabeth Schiller <schillb@colby.edu>
Sent: Monday, July 30, 2018 8:07 AM

To: Crawford, Jeff S

Subject: Keep Maine's Air Clean!

Dear Jeffrey Crawford,

| absolutely oppose the Department of Environmental Protection’'s petition to take most of Maine out of the
Ozone Transport Region. Especially as we confront the increasingly deadly effects of carbon emissions and
climate change on everyone's health and safety, we need to continue to move forward on clean air protections
and clean energy instead of backward. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Elizabeth Schiller



